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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Eastern Idaho State Fair Needs your Grand Marshal nominations!

Nomination Forms due May 15

Blackfoot, ID – Every year the Eastern Idaho State Fair Board of Directors selects a Grand Marshal to

represent the EISF at the Opening Day Parade. This special person is chosen based on their lifetime

service to the Eastern Idaho State Fair and/or the community.

Nominees must be located in or affiliated with the 16 counties that comprise the EISF: Bannock, Bear

Lake, Bingham, Bonneville, Butte, Caribou, Clark, Custer, Franklin, Fremont, Jefferson, Lemhi, Madison,

Oneida, Power, and Teton.

Nominations are accepted throughout the year. Nominations forms can be found on the website at

www.funatthefair.com and must be turned in by May 15 for the nominee to be considered for this year’s

fair. The Grand Marshal is announced every year in July.

Questions can be directed to Ann Marie Mangum at annmarie@funatthefair.com or 208-785-2480

###

The Eastern Idaho State Fair is a 16 County Fair District. With over 120 years of tradition, it is Eastern
Idaho's longest-running and largest community event, with over 250,000 attendees each year. The

mission of the EISF is to provide wholesome, affordable family education and entertainment in a clean
and safe agricultural environment. It is never too early to get excited for next year’s fair, which will be

held Sept. 1 – Sept. 9!
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